
 

 

Attachment # 3 
Email Communication from CalTrans District 3 Director, Ms. Jody Jones 

 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Jody Jones [mailto:jody_jones@dot.ca.gov]  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2008 4:31 PM 

To: nancy@tahoechamber.org 

Cc: andrew.brandt@dot.ca.gov; Ron Sykes; steve_kirkpatrick@dot.ca.gov; 

djinkens@cityofslt.us 

Subject: Fw: For Ms. Jones...Wayfinding 

 

 

Ms Kerry, 

 

As we discussed, we consulted with our headquarters traffic operations 

folks and have determined that the use of the international symbols 

along with the words on your proposed sign will be acceptable.  

Additionally, the use of both white lettering on green background and 

white lettering on brown background will also be acceptable.  Please 

continue to work directly with Ron Sykes on the specifics of your 

proposal. 

 

With respect to your question regarding a Scenic Highway Designation, 

there are many restrictions that accompany such a designation.  Many 

types of development within 1000' are restricted and regulated 

including signs.  I am not sure that this would help you achieve your 

goals.  Ron Sykes can bring more detailed information about that 

designation to your next meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jody Jones 

District 3 Director 

(530) 741-4233 

 


